
    

  

  

Release #119 - Updated Clergy Letter of Suitability Information  

 

Hello All: 

It has just come to the State Board's attention that the Diocese of Fresno has updated 

this information regarding the Clergy Letter of Suitability form.  The information in the 

Calls to Convention is out-of-date.  

 

 Please use the document (below) for your visiting Clergy for our upcoming CA CDA 

State 50th Biennial Convention.    If you have any questions, please email Maria 

Santos-Silva, CA CDA State Regent/  

 

Visiting Clergy Requests 

For Priests wanting to visit the Diocese of Fresno, please write a letter of request 

following the sample provided (below)  Letters of request must follow the diocesan 

format, sampled attached.  

 

Mail to 1550 North Fresno Street, Fresno, CA 93703-3711 
  
  

  

  
 

 
 
  

 

 


